Dear PEPH Grantees and Community Partners,

Since 2013, NIEHS has hosted free, online training videos for information covered in the PEPH Evaluation
Metrics Manual. These materials need to be modernized and will be retired in their current form on
December 1, 2021. We invite you to let us know what you think of these resources and how we might
move forward to modernize them. Please restrict your answers to the training materials only, not the
PDF versions of the manual or in-person/web trainings that you might have used. The survey includes 7
guestions that require yes/no or short answer responses.

If you have questions about the survey, please contact Kristi Pettibone at pettibonekg@niehs.nih.gov.
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